Repubhc of the Phlllppmes

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City

Tel. No.: (02) 8249-3367 | (02) 8248-3367 BAGONG PILIPINAS
MEMORANDUM
FOR/TO . ALL END-USER UNITS/ CONCERNED OFFICES
DENR Central Office
FROM :  The Undersecretary for Legal and Administration
SUBJECT - SUBMISSION OF REVISED PROJECT PROCUREMENT

MANAGEMENT PLAN (PPMP) FOR CY 2024 BASED ON THE
APPROVED FY 2024 GENERAL APPROPRIATIONS ACT (GAA)

DATE 04 AN 074

This refers to the approved FY 2024 General Appropriations Act (GAA) signed by the
President on 20 December 2023. Per Section 7.3.5 of the 2016 Revised IRR as soon as the GAA,
corporate budget, or appropriation ordinance, as the case may be, becomes final, the end-user or
implementing units shall revise and adjust the Project Procurement Management Plans (PPMPs) to
reflect the budgetary allocation of their respective Projects and Programs.

In this regard, you are hereby directed to coordinate with the Budget Division in order to
ensure consistency of the PPMPs with FY 2024 GAA and compliance with existing budgeting rules
and regulations.

Submit the Approved PPMPs to Property and Supply Management Division (PSMD)
through Procurement Management Section/BAC Secretariat not later than 15 January 2024.
Failure to submit the PPMPs on the deadline set shall result to the exclusion of the procurement
requirements for CY 2024.

For reference, PPMP form may be accessed through the QR code below.
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